RECEIVED

## Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee OF WESTMINSTER

2022 MAR -2 AM II: 44

January 25, 2022

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Sharon Lewis

Others Present: Chris Jeggie

The committee reviewed the minutes from the January 5th meeting.

Heather Billings and Kathleen Brennan met with Bob Francis on January 6th to walk a portion of the site of his proposed access road to Crocker Pond.

Isaiah Grigos will attend a committee meeting to discuss the Open Space Stabilization Fund.

The police have identified the people responsible for the vandalism at the pump track.

Next Meeting: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 at 5:30pm in Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

May Der Folcow Mary Ann Falconer